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Honor a Loved One
With Mother’s Day on May 12th, Memorial Day on May 27th, 
and the start of graduation season, why not consider a 
gift in honor of, memory of, or in celebration of a family 
member or friend? May is the perfect month to honor a 
loved one with a donation to D’Youville Life & Wellness 
Community Foundation.

Make a Lasting Impact
With the warm weather upon us, did you know that the 
D’Youville Park was constructed to create a lovely, safe 
outdoor space for our residents, visitors and neighbors? 
Featuring walking paths, a fountain, pergola and a series 
of gardens, it is a lovely space for a stroll, and place to 
enjoy the outdoors. The park is also home to our summer 
concert series, summer farmers market, and more. The 
next time you are on campus, we invite you to take a walk 
and see what a wonderful place it is.

Fully funded by the generosity of our supporters, we offer 
several options to honor loved ones in the park:

•   Honor a loved one(s) with a Memorial Brick.  
The engraved 8x8 red bricks can be placed in a variety  
of spots from which you may select. (Donation: $150  
per brick)

•   Plant a Giving Tree. Plant a tree (flowering or evergreen) 
to pair with an engraved memorial brick. (Donations 
start at $1500 per tree and include a brick.
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Mother’s Day Spotlight: 
Resident Sheila Lowell
Saab resident Sheila Lowell, is delighted she gave  
the Saab Residence the opportunity to impress her.  
Last year, she was living independently at home and 
suffered a bad fall. Upon her release from the hospital, she 
was transferred to D’Youville to The Center for Advanced 
Therapy for her rehabilitation. While undergoing care, she 
and her daughter began to investigate living options. They 
didn’t need to go far. The Saab Residence on the D’Youville 
campus, offers 60 modern assisted-living apartments that 
offer traditional and memory care options. Sheila agreed 
to a two-week trial living at The Saab Residence. She 
quickly embraced the carefree atmosphere, friendly staff, 
beautiful living environment, opportunity to socialize, and 
most importantly, the security of 24/7 staff. Happy Mother’s 
Day, Sheila. Your daughter is so grateful that you are happy, 
safe and secure in your new home!

Sue Laroche, DCAT Rehabilitation Supervisor, resident Sheila Lowell  
and daughter Cindy Good

Donations
For more information on giving options, please 
contact Tara Dhar, Director of Philanthropy via email at 
tdhar@dyouville.org or via the phone, 978-569-1024. 
To honor a loved one, simply visit our website at 
www.dyouville.org, choose your donation amount and 
fill in the name of the person you are honoring.

We thank you in advance for your continued support! 


